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The following information is provided pursuant to section 28 of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2016. 
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6. Processing time (in working days) 4 working days 
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8. Additional information identified by Ombudsman N/A 

9. Decision made by ACAT N/A 
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From: Leonard, Matt
To: CMTEDD FOI
Subject: FW: Removal of No Parking sign correspondence [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Monday, 11 February 2019 2:15:06 PM

 
 

From: Seddon, Christopher 
Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 2:10 PM
To: Leonard, Matt <Matt.Leonard@act.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Removal of No Parking sign correspondence [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 
Hi Matt,
               Not sure what to do with below.
 
The request is pointed at Access Canberra, Parking Ops has not had any contact and TCCS are
responsible for Road Signs.
 
Regards,
 
Chris Seddon | A/g Senior Manager, Regulatory Solutions and Compliance
Phone: 02 6207 7205| Email: christopher.seddon@act.gov.au   
Access Canberra | Chief Minister Treasury and Economic Development Directorate | ACT Government
www.act.gov.au/accessCBR

 
Access Canberra acknowledges the traditional custodians of the ACT, the Ngunnawal people.  Access Canberra
acknowledges and respects their continuing culture and the contribution they make to the life of this city and
this region
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 12:45 PM
To: Parking Operations <Parking.Operations@act.gov.au>
Subject: Removal of No Parking sign correspondence
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 
To whom it may concern,
 



Under Freedom of Information Provisions and as part of an evidence withdrawal of a parking
notice, I would like to request any correspondence by Access Canberra to residents at Laurana
Terraces (John Gorton Drive, between Gustin Street and Daly Avenue, Coombs 2611) regarding
removal of a No Parking sign adjacent to Laurana Terraces on John Gorton Drive.
 
Regards,

 
 








